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1/10/17

Attendance: Joanne, Diane, Simone, Ann Marie, Ehren, Laurie, Warren, Gina, Natalie, Michael, Raquel’s dad

Meeting called to order by Ehren at 6:36
Ann Marie made a motion to approve December minutes as submitted. Ehren seconded the motion; motion approved unainimously. 

Coaches Report

Gaming – permit has been reviewed and next check from Emerald Isle should be available 1/20/17.

Raffle – those who chose not to sell tickets will be billed this month. Ann Marie will enter Team Unify and send a tax receipt. 

Sweetheart Meet – Simone would like to sell something “extra” at the concessions stand with the fees going towards the travel fund. A craft make you own Valentine table was suggested. Natalie will donate the supplies to use. 

Hawaii – cost for coach is approximately $3450. The board voted to set the travel fee at $350 per swimmer with opportunities for swimmers traveling to work as a group to fundraise and offset some of these costs. Natalie Wentz said her office building on University Avenue is available for car washes. $150 of the travel fee will be due on 5/01/2017.

Commitment for HI will be 5/01/17. Individual travel fee of $350 per swimmer will be adjusted by 5/5/17, after all commitments are made. It is expected that the fee will decrease as more swimmers sign up to participate in this meet. However, a minimum of $150 per swimmer will be required for this travel meet. 

JO’s – Laurie has a block of rooms set up at the Embassy Suites hotel @ $139/night. 12 rooms are currently being held.

Laurie should have a link for Region 12 by tomorrow. The dates for Region 12 are: Leave on March 1st, return on March 6 (4 day meet).

Sweetheart Meet – February 10 – 12th; Discussion about purchasing pink caps for this meet. The cost is about $140 total. Motion made to purchase the caps by Joanne; seconded by Natalie. Motion passed unanimously. 

Dinner reward for those swimmers participating in the holiday training – Dinner will be held at Banks on Wednesday, January 11th at 6:30. Ehren made a motion to spend $20/swimmer; motion seconded by Gina. Motion passed unanimously. 

New Business:
Discussion to add the title “CEO” to Josh’s current coaching title. This would put us USAS, and would give use three more points toward becoming a level 4 swim club, which is the highest level. Motion made to add “CEO” to Josh’s current title made by Ann Marie; seconded by Laurie. Motion passed unanimously.

Raquel’s dad – working on bulletin board at the Patty Pool. Would like to get a photo frame connected as part of the bulletin board. He also has lots of great photos and will work with Josh and Gina to get them uploaded to our team Facebook page.

He is also working on a t-shirt design and will have them ready to share with us by the next board meeting

Joanne suggested it would be neat to entertain the idea of having a distance meet that would be hosted at the Patty Pool because the temperature of the water is cooler and the swimmers are more used to the cooler temperatures. Josh thought this might be something we could look at doing and there will be further discussion about it.

House of Delegates (HOD) – Anchorage, April 21 – 22, 2017. We need one more board member to go to represent SST. Natalie Wentz thinks she might be able to go, and will check with her family to see if this will work out. 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting by Ann Marie; seconded by Laurie. Meeting ended at 7:30 p.m. 


